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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 10:23 AM
To: 'sandy.khazraee@centurylink.com'
Cc: Greg Fogleman; Rosanne Gervasi
Subject: FW: Request for change of contact info for CTL in Docket 20170233-TP Lifeline 

rulemaking

Good morning, Ms. Khazraee: 
 
Per your request below, we have updated CenturyLink’s contact information to reflect the company 
information on file with the Commission.  For future reference, should you have any changes to 
contact information, please forward same to clerk@psc.state.fl.us to ensure that the information 
can be updated quickly and efficiently.  If you have any questions, please give our office a call. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

 
 
From: Khazraee, Sandy A [mailto:Sandy.Khazraee@centurylink.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 9:28 AM 
To: Greg Fogleman 
Subject: Request for change of contact info for CTL in Docket 20170233-TP Lifeline rulemaking 
 
Greg, 
 
I would like to request that the CenturyLink contact information for Docket 20170233-TP be changed from:   
 
CenturyLink 
CenturyLink Data Services 
555 Lake Border Drive 
Apopka FL 32703 
(855) 954-6546 
+1-866-8107530 
 
 
To my contact information which is on file with the Commission for docketed matters. Specifically, 
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CenturyLink 
Ms. Sandra A. Khazraee 
315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 500 
Tallahassee FL 32301-1837 
(850) 847-0173 
(850) 224-0794 
sandy.khazraee@centurylink.com 
 
The Apopka address is the specific address for receipt of Lifeline applications and the employees that receive 
that mail will not know what to do with correspondence related to a docketed matter. 
 
Thank you so much for your assistance with this request. 
 
Sandy Khazraee 

This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged information. 
Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 

communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 
communication and any attachments. 




